SJBODA COVID Mitigation:

Due to restrictions by several of the venues we use, the executive board has instituted the
following for every venue:

Face masks must be worn by all participants in public spaces in every venue.

Wind players (except flutes) will be required to use bell covers for auditions, rehearsals, and
performances; masks will NOT be required for these instruments while playing.

Percussion, piano, harp, and strings will be required to wear masks while playing during
auditions, rehearsals, and performances.

Seating for the ensemble members will adhere to the current guidelines of 3’ center-to-center,
and appropriate breaks will be taken as required by the rehearsal space.

Parents attending auditions will NOT be permitted into the warm-up rooms or in the lobby area
once their student is registered. Parents may wait in the cafeteria or outside. If available space
is exceeded, parents will not be permitted inside the buildings.

Depending on available space at the venue, parents may not be permitted in the building
during rehearsals.

Specific guidelines for ticketing and concert seating will be available at the December rehearsal
as restrictions may change through the fall.



